
Attention, we have moved – 

new joint office address in 

Hamburg as of 1 July! 

1 July 2024 

Europe Germany 

 

We are excited to inform you that Maersk is moving to a new joint office which 

will combine all our existing Hamburg office locations and colleagues – from 

ocean and logistics to customs service and airfreight – at one new address. 

As of Monday, 1 July 2024, our new office address in Hamburg will be: 

Johanniswall 7 

20095 Hamburg 

We kindly ask for your cooperation in posting all your documents, invoices, and 

Bills of Lading to the new address. 

Nothing will change for you in terms of the other contact options. The P.O. Box 

of all entities will be merged to P.O. Box 10 45 40, 20031 Hamburg. It remains 

unchanged for Maersk Deutschland A/S Co KG. 

You can still reach us by telephone and e-mail at the existing numbers and e-

mail addresses, and our teams remain at your disposal. Should you have any 

questions or concerns, please don’t hesitate to reach out to your usual contact. 
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